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i reciation Letter

To

The Managing Director,
North East Transmission Company Ltd. (NETC),
3™ Floor, DMRC Building, Dwaraka Sector-21, New Delhi-77

Subject: Appreciation for Successful Organization of 29" TCC & 29th NERPC Meetings
Dear Sir,

On behalf of the North Eastern Regional Power Committee (NERPC) Secretariat, I would like to
extend our sincere appreciation to the entire team of North East Transmission Company Lid.
(NETC) for the commendable efforts in successfully organizing the 29" TCC and 29" NERPC
meetings held on 17th and 18th July, 2025 at Mayfair Spring Valley Resort, Guwahati.

Despite the short notice, NETC took on the responsibility with great professionalism and ensured
that all necessary arrangements were made seamlessly. The smooth conduct of both meetings
was a reflection of your team's dedication, meticulous planning, and excellent coordination,

Your contribution significantly helped in facilitating meaningful deliberations and creating a
conducive environment for all participants. The warm hospitality, logistical support, and overall
management were highly appreciated by all attendees.

We once again thank NETC for your outstanding support and look forward to continued
collaboration in the future,

With warm regards,

—fpATTT SF
22|07 (10
Member Secretary

NERPC, Shillong



